
January 26, 2023


PTA Meeting Minutes


Virtual meeting called to order at 12:10pm.


The purpose of this meeting was to vote for a new Treasurer and approve two time-sensitive 
grants.  Our regular meeting will be held on February 6th.


Treasurer 

Lissie moved that Michelle Certik be made the new Treasurer for Mountain Elementary PTA 
Board.  All members present approved this motion vocally and in the comments on the Google 
Meet.  Michelle is treasurer and will be added as a signer on the PTA bank account.


Grant Requests 

6th grade tote bags - The 6th grade teachers need new tote bags for their students.  The 
previous ones have fallen apart.  They are asking for $210 to purchase nicer ones that should 
last a long time.


Chelsie moves to approve, Ali seconds, grant approved.


Staff lounge refrigerator - Liz has submitted a grant for a new refrigerator for the teachers to 
use.  The one they have has stopped working completely.  The new one will be very basic, but 
should last a long time and will be delivered directly to the school.


Lissie moves to approve, Chelsie seconds, grant approved.


Attendees 

Lissie Ham

Ali Hansell

Michelle Certik

Liz Daly

Chelsie Wilson

Olivia Dong


